
 

Plantation Middle School 

 

PLMS Friday Call 

Happy Friday Patriots, this your principal Mr. Qaiyim and this is your Friday call. 

Monday, January 17, 2022, all BCP schools and administrative offices will be closed in observance of 

Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. Day.  School will resume on Tuesday, January 18th.   

Reminder: There is before school tutoring from 8 am – 9 am and after school tutoring from 4 pm – 

5:15 pm. Please remind students, anyone attending afterschool tutoring should not leave campus. 

After dismissal the students participating should come to the front of the school to enter tutoring. 

In athletics and activities:  

Cheerleading practice will be held on Tuesday, January 18th, from 4:15 p.m. – 5:15 p.m. inside the 

KIVA.  

Our last home regular season volleyball game is Tuesday, January 18th at 4:45pm vs. Parkway MS. 

The MTL (Mentoring Tomorrow's Leaders) will host a meeting for club members and students 
interested in joining on Wednesday, January 19th, from 4:05 p.m. - 5:05 p.m. in room 183 (the Art 
room).  
 
Additionally, if a student is not involved in a supervised afterschool activity, student coverage ends 

30 minutes after dismissal and should be picked up by 4:30 pm. For any other activity that your 

student is participating in please have transportation arranged for pick at the end of the activity. 

On Wednesday, January 26th we will host our School Advisory Council meeting. A physically present 

quorum must be achieved for any voting to occur. Therefore, if you plan to attend, it will need to be 

in person. 

Also, to keep you informed of the COVID cases reported for students and staff on campus, we had 

12 cases reported this week. All close contacts have been advised and as always, all areas of the 

school continue to be disinfected and cleaned for students and staff safety. 

Lastly parents and guardians I need your help with reminding students of appropriate school 

behavior. We experienced an increase in disruptive behaviors this week as well as dress code 

violations. Please take a moment to remind your student of the importance of conducting 

themselves and dressing appropriately in school. We appreciate your partnership with the school, 

and we look forward to your continued support. 

This concludes the Friday call, have a great three-day holiday weekend and be safe Patriot Family!  


